
On September 8th, 2014, the United States Senate will hold a historic vote on S.J.Res.19, a
proposed constitutional amendment to reverse the wayward and corrupt Supreme Court decision
in the Citizens United case.

It is self-evident that this decision has led directly to the flooding of our election process with big
special interest money, drowning out the voices of ordinary Americans.

There is no support whatsoever in the Constitution for the proposition that powerful business
interests should so completely dominate our political process.

And we, the actual People, call on all members of the Senate to stand up for the rights of real
citizens, as contrasted with artificial business entities with nearly unlimited funds, speaking only
for a handful of their corporate owners.

By your vote on this we will know who you actually serve.


